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Pray for the peace of 
Jerusalem— “May those who 

love you be at peace! 
May there be shalom within 

your walls— quietness within 
your palaces.” 

Psalm 122:6-7 (TLV)

Can the Jewish 
People be reached in 
THIS Generation? 

 

The prophetic words of 
Yeshua (Jesus) motivate 

and compel our unyielding diligence in believing for 
Israel’s Redemption. “Look, your house is left to you 
desolate! For I tell you, you will never see Me until you 
say, ‘Baruch ha-ba b’shem Adonai. Blessed is He who 
comes in the name of the Lord!’” (Luke 13:35 TLV). We 
work with expectation to witness the day when Jewish 
people cry out to their Messiah with these very words. 

Assemblies of God 
National Jewish Fellowship

 

Kassiani and I were privileged to attend the NJF-AG 
annual meeting in San Antonio, Texas in June. Ray 
presented a teaching on Biblical Godly Leadership based 
upon biblical models and patterns. It was very well 
received by the Jewish ministers.

National Jewish Field Representative
As the AG Jewish Field Representative, Ray seeks to 
strengthen the hand and ministry productivity of all AG 
missionaries among the Jewish people.  There are two 
newer avenues of appointed missionary ventures that 
Ray is close advisor and contributor towards.	
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(1) Appointed missionary Bill Bjoraker of 
Southern California has asked Ray to serve on 
his new board of advisors as he launches a 
critically important Jewish ministry training 
program in concert with a host of outreach 
ministries.   Watch for developments as we work 
together on this missionary training program.

(2) Appointed missionary Felix Halpern of New 
Jersey/New York has asked Ray to serve as the 
Executive Director of Education for the new 
Metro Jewish Resource Center serving the 
Northeast region.  Ray will be conducting a 
seminar on the Fall Feasts of Israel to train a 
host of workers to conduct Jewish holiday 
services this Fall for Jewish evangelistic 
purposes.  This will be held at Capital Assembly 
of God in Hamilton (near Trenton) New Jersey.  
There will be a Spring Festivals seminar in 
March 2017 to the same evangelistic purpose in 
both New York and New Jersey.

HEARTFELT THANKS FROM 
RAY AND KASSIANI

Your monthly sacrifice enables are lifelong pursuit of Israel’s Redemption.  We 

are still as engaged as ever and still as hopeful that “All Israel Shall Be Saved” 

in our own generation.  We are laboring and exerting faith (and faithfulness) to 

that end.  Thank you for faithfully standing with us!

Global University
I am so pleased that 
Global has requested 
that I craft a course for 
international use on the 
“ In t roduct ion to Jewish Stud ies. ”  
Hopefully this will be but the first in a 
series of courses designed to educate the 
70,000 university students of Global for 
effective Jewish evangelism in their 
respective nations.	
  

The Messianic Jewish Bible 
Institute (MJBI)

As you will recall, we have turned over the 
directorship of the Messianic Jewish Studies 
Program at The King’s University after eight years 
so that we might have the freedom to craft a 
three-year curriculum for MJBI to offer courses at 
university level in the Bible schools that have 
arisen as a result of Messianic Jewish Revivals in 
a host of nations.  I travel to Addis Ababa, 
Ethiopia, for the launching of the first of our 
KADIMA bachelors programs in September.


